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HAND DELIVERED 

 

September 6, 2018 

 

Board of Commissioners 

of Public Utilities 

P.O. Box 21040 

120 Torbay Road 

St. John's, NL   A1A 5B2 

 

Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon 

  Director of Corporate Services  

  and Board Secretary 

 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

 

Re: 2019/2020 General Rate Application 

 

Newfoundland Power acknowledges receipt of yesterday’s correspondence from the Consumer 

Advocate enclosing RFI’s CA-NP-135 to CA-NP-158. 

 

While it cannot commit to submitting responses to same on September 14th, 2018,  

Newfoundland Power will use best efforts to meet that deadline.  In the event that an extension 

of time becomes necessary, we will advise the Board accordingly. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

 

Yours very truly, 

 

 

 

Kelly Hopkins 

Corporate Counsel 

 

Enclosure 

 

 

c. Dennis Browne, QC  

 Consumer Advocate 

 

 Mark Murray 

 IBEW, Local 1620 


